
  IT’S NOT JUST A SYMBOL...

IT’S THE LAW.
What the Law Says
As a motorcoach operator you are required to 

comply with U.S. Copyright Laws. The law states 

that regardless of whether a motorcoach company, 

the chartering group or the passengers provide 

and show a movie, the motorcoach company 

must license the movie.  

Protect Your Business
Protect your coach by obtaining a movie license from Motorcoach 

Movies.  It’s simple and can be done in one call to 1.888.416.2572. 

With a license, coach companies can offer unlimited showings of 

copyrighted movies produced by the studio without fear of violating 

federal copyright law or being held liable for costly noncompliance fines. 

Obtaining a legal license to show movies is affordable and can save you thousands of dollars in potential fines.

Members...............................$94 per coach/per year

Thousands of Films
As long as your movies are borrowed, rented or purchased from a legal source they can be shown under 

the Public Performance License. Additionally, for a monthly fee, we can provide thousands of movies 

for use on your coach – many of which are available in edited versions.

Showing a movie without a license can subject a 
coach operator to civil penalties ranging from $750 to 
$30,000 per movie, or as high as $150,000 per movie 
if the unlicensed showing was committed willfully.

— Title 17 of the U.S. Copyright Law
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For more information or to receive your movie license call Terri Colyer at:

And More!

1.888.416.2572  or visit  www.motorcoachmovies.com


